
 
      

 

Date: 15th  March 2024 
 
 
Dear valued Customer, 
 
We are writing to inform you that we will implement the following Additional Freight Surcharge 
(ADD), as of April 1st , 2024 upon shipped on board date for Russian outbound shipment and 
vessel ATA Port of Discharge  date for Russian inbound shipments. 
Commencing from April 1st , 2024 and until further notice the following Additional Freight 
Surcharge (ADD) will be applied for all  inbound and outbound shipments to and from Russian 
ports: 
 
 Novorossiysk 

- inbound– USD 77 per container* 

- outbound– USD 22 per container* 
 
Saint Petersburg  

- inbound– USD 55 per container* 

- outbound– USD 22 per container* 
  
Vostochny 

- inbound– USD 77 per container*  

- outbound– USD 22 per container* 
 
 
*For all types of containers. For laden and empty. Including SOC. 
 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this surcharge, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. Thank you for your understanding and ongoing trust in our services. 
 
We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing working with you in the future. 
 

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
CStar Line FZE 

 


